
 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT TREE 

PRESERVATION ORDERS MADE PRIOR TO 

6th April 2012 

 

The Town and Country Planning (Tree Preservation)(England) Regulations 2012 

In 2012 the government introduced new Regulations covering the Tree 

Preservation Order (TPO) system in England. This made various changes which, 

in addition to influencing new Tree Preservation Orders made from that date 

forwards, also replaced the provisions contained in all existing Tree Preservation 

Orders. 

When viewing a copy of a TPO made prior to 6/4/2012 it is therefore important 

to note that while it is still legally in force, the provisions contained in the legal 

order (the TPO document) should be disregarded as they have been replaced by 

those contained in the 2012 Regulations, with the exception of those items in 

the TPO which: 

 

• Identify the Order 

o details of the making authority 

o the TPO title/reference 

 

• Identify the trees protected by the Order 

o the First Schedule – a list of the protected trees 

o the Map – where the trees are located 

 

 

For further information please visit our website: www.e-lindsey.gov.uk  
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